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Temporary Wheelchair Accessible Taxi Licences 
 
 
ISSUE 
This report submits for City Council’s consideration Bylaw No. 9615, The Taxi 
Amendment Bylaw, 2019 (No. 3), which implements City Council’s decision to award 
temporary wheelchair accessible taxi licences to taxi owners and to establish new terms 
for temporary wheelchair accessible taxi licences. 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
That City Council consider Bylaw No. 9615, The Taxi Amendment Bylaw, 2019 (No. 
3). 

 
 
BACKGROUND 
At its June 24, 2019 Regular Business Meeting, City Council considered the report of 
the General Manager, Community Services Department dated June 10, 2019, and 
resolved: 
 

“That the City Solicitor be requested to amend Bylaw No. 9070, The Taxi 
Bylaw, 2014, to award temporary wheelchair accessible taxi licenses to 
individual drivers through a sole source contract, as outlined in the report 
of the General Manager, Community Services Department dated June 10, 
2019.”  

 
 
DISCUSSION/ANALYSIS 
In accordance with City Council’s instruction, we are pleased to submit Bylaw No. 9615, 
The Taxi Amendment Bylaw, 2019 (No. 3) for City Council’s consideration. 
 
 
APPENDIX 
1. Proposed Bylaw No. 9615, The Taxi Amendment Bylaw, 2019 (No. 3). 

 
Report Approval 
Written by:  Reché McKeague, Solicitor 
Approved by:  Cindy Yelland, Interim City Solicitor 
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